DBIT/Notice/2023-24/

NOTICE

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is for information to all stakeholders that Parent-Teacher Interaction (PTI) has

been scheduled on Sunday, 26 May 2024. All Parents/Guardians are hereby

requested to attend the same in their interests along with their ward on the .
scheduled day. The overall performance & the development of the students will 3
be discussed. ]

Timing: Will be intimated by the respective Class -Coordinator(s)
on the official WhatsApp group.

Venue: Don Bosco Institute of Technology, 3
~ OkhlaRoad, New Delhi-110025 |
Vihar Metro Station) ff

(Adjacent to Sukhdev




